ST. MONTFORT SCHOOL, PATEL NAGAR
Report on Welcome Assembly 2025-2026

Welcome assembly was organised for the classes of
Rindergarten in St. Montfort School on 20th March 2025.

Children were very happy to come to school on the very first
day welcome assembly was organised where the children do
exercises, rhymes and dance. Some important instructions
were given during the assembly. Children were motivated

to come to school regularly with a smiling face. Sweets were
distributed to all the children.

Minal Mathew
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